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The State Government has allocated $10 million over four 

years (2024-2027) for targeted road safety initiatives on 

rural roads, including audio tactile line marking (ATLM), 

safety barriers and shoulder sealing. 

What’s happening 

We are undertaking safety upgrades on the Spencer Highway 

between Wallaroo and Moonta. Works will include shoulder sealing 

and the installation of audio tactile line marking (ATLM).  

These upgrades will increase road safety for all road users. 

How this affects you 

The Spencer Highway will remain open at all times.  

To keep everyone safe speed and lane restrictions will be in place 

throughout the area during work hours. Outside of work hours speed 

restrictions will remain in place as required.  

Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers, and observe 

onsite signage. 

Access to properties will be maintained. Advance notice will be 

provided if temporary access restrictions are required.   

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete 

these critical safety upgrades.  

 

When 

Monday 24 February 2025 
until mid 2025 

Weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday  

7am until 7pm 

Occasional weekend work 
may be required 

Where 

Spencer Highway between 
Wallaroo and Moonta 

More information 

Visit  
dit.sa.gov.au/spencerhighway 

Email  
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call  1300 794 880  

  

 

Improved road safety 
for all road users 

 

Improved freight 
productivity 

 

Improved efficiency 
and network reliability 

We are delivering critical road safety 

upgrades to Spencer Highway 


